

Heritage Hills High School Highway 162, Lincoln City, IN 47552 (812) 937-2400

August 21, 2017

Dear Senior Parent,

It has been a tradition at Heritage Hills High School to offer space in the yearbook in the senior section for parents to feature their graduates. Typically, for a small fee, parents have sent in baby photos with congratulatory messages. This year, we will continue the traditional baby photo format, but will offer other possibilities to highlight your graduating senior.

Instead of a traditional baby photo and message, you may instead submit any additional photo of your graduate, along with a short message. The photo could be taken at any age and would be a way of capturing another side of your child. You could include a message which reflects the photo you submit or simply a congratulatory message!

The number of words and cost of the photo and message are standard, regardless of the option you choose. The price for purchasing one of these "senior ads." will continue to be 30 dollars. Please submit no more than thirty words of text. The photo you send in may be re-touched, cropped, or cut out to maintain consistency throughout the senior section. You may send us the photo, message, and payment by mail, drop them off, or have your graduate bring them. You may send the payment separately if you would prefer to email the photo and message. Please send all correspondence to the attention of the yearbook staff. The deadline for submission of photos, text, and payment is December 8th; this date is the same deadline for senior photo submission.

Please feel free to contact me at yearbook@nspencer.k12.in.us or call 937-2400, dial 2, then 2106 if you have questions or concerns. Thanks for helping us include extra special moments in your graduate's yearbook! Have a great week!

Best regards,
Becky Gasaway
HHHS Yearbook Adviser